
 
 

 

 

 

YEAR 6 UPDATE 
With SATs rapidly approaching, the children 
of Year Six are working hard on revision 
techniques. They have demonstrated that 

they are ready to ace their tests and that 
their commitment to their learning is 

fantastic. The children will face Reading, 
Grammar, Spelling, Mathematics and 
Arithmetic papers – all of which they are 

preparing well for. 
In lighter news, the children visited Liverpool 

before half term to study the architectural 
features in the city. Their understanding and 

attitude was superb as they investigated 
materials, methods and usage. Their 
awareness of how the world has been 

constructed around them is testament to 
their knowledge of building techniques and 

changing historical periods. After SATs, the 
children will be developing this further 
through design and building projects. We 

cannot wait to see their projects!  
Matthew Knight: I am working really hard 

on preparing for my SATs tests. 
Tyler Beresford: We saw lots of cool 
architecture when we went to Liverpool. 

There were some really modern and some 
classic buildings. 

WELL DONE CORNER 
Aaron Lavelle Y5 has been selected as a 
Cheshire County U12's boys golf squad 
player, one of only twelve players. He begins 

this exciting journey on 13th April at Royal 
Liverpool Golf course. Well done  Aaron for all 

your  hard work and commitment. 
Well done to Sierra Maloney and Jamie 
Saunders for an outstanding Easter 

performance of "The Wedding" and 
completing a 2 year award at Helen O'Grady 

Drama Academy. 
 

Please look at our School Blogs on the front 

page of our website this weekend for the latest 

class news. 

THIS WEEK IT IS THE TURN OF: 

NEWCHURCH BLOG    Y4 
MATHEMATICS    Y3 
READING BLOG                                   EYFS 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

READING LADDER w/e 21st April 2017 

   

 Y5   85% + 

 REC   83% + 

 Y3   77% + 

 Y4   73% - 

 
Y6   70% 

Y2   70% 

+ 

- 

 Y1   56% - 

   

Attendance w/e 31ST March 2017 

Our whole target is 97.5% 

 

 Y4   98.4%  

 Y6   98.3%  

 Y3   97.4%  

 Y1   95.3%  

    Y2   89.4%  

Please remember to telephone school if your child is unwell so that such absences 

can be recorded as authorised. If permission is not given for a holiday or we are 

not informed of the reason for an absence, it will have to be recorded as 

unauthorised.  Thank you. 

SCHOOL DIARY DATES 

27.4.17 Year 6 Cake Sale 

8.5.17 SATs Week (KS2) 

19.5.17 Class photos AM 

19.5.17 Summer Disco 

16.6.17 
Sleepover – details to 

follow 

22.6.17 Year 1 Cake Sale 

11-12.7.17 Y4 Beeston 

13.7.17 Y6 leavers concert 

14.7.17 Year 6 Prom 

20.7.17 Reception Cake Sale 

29.9.17 Individual photos AM 
To help with family financial planning, 

please be aware, pupils in Year 6 will be going to Kingswood in October 

and Y4 will be going to Beeston in July 2017. 

FRIDAY 
NEWCHURCH 

Newchurch Community Primary School                                           Headteacher: Mrs S Lawrenson                    

 01925 763427                                                                                                               www.newchurchprimary.co.uk 

If you have any concerns about Child Protection or Health and Safety, 
Please contact school 

 

21st April 2017 

Have a lovely weekend 

Mrs Lawrenson 

Y5 + REC 
99.7% 

 

http://www.newchurchprimary.co.uk/


 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 


